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Minutes of
Geology Graduate Student Association Club
05/04/2016

Approve minutes from 4/21. A motion was made to approve the minute from last meeting.
The motion passes unanimously.

Attendance: Carrie Roberts, Joe Tulenko, Avy Schweinsberg, Jon Brotsch, Matt Sweeney,
Paul Morretti, James Boyle, Alia Lesnek, John Sessler, Tom Glose, Katie Swensen, Lena,
Michael Awatti, Dave Hyman

Happy hour & dodge ball updates/ recaps
a. Things went really well. Dodge ball was a huge success and people had a lot of fun.
Happy hour was a great time and every one enjoyed themselves responsibly.

Reminders about cinco de mayo pedal tour (where and when to meet, liability
waver /behavior agreement)

a. Tom sent out an email detailing what everyone needs to bring and what is expected
of them behavior wise. Please meet at 341 Ellicott Street at 5:30 to fill out forms
and get ready.

b.

Picnic planning with Sophie (what we need to purchase & who can help set up/ cook food/
clean up)
Ellicott Creek Park Pavilion #20
a. Need to buy Wegmans food, Sophie has a grocery list. We have $140 to spend from
our budget, maybe up to $180. We will be responsible for buying beverages.

Looking forward: (1) officers for next year (2) career development/ panel discussion for
undergraduates in Sept. (3) road trips/ camping trips/ other fun things to do over the
summer or in fall

We have to wait until the fall to elect officials, but we do need someone to
coordinate everything to get things started in the fall. If Carolyn cannot do it, Katie will.

a. GAAB is pushing a panel for undergraduates to discuss student options for the
future in differing career fields. This will take place in September but we do need
people to start thinking about who we should invite and how we should run this
meeting.

b. Start thinking about camping trip ideas for the fall as we historically delay it until
late October when less people are willing to go. If anyone would like to do anything
over the summer, such as camping, road tripping, anything like that, just send an
email to the list serve and people will contact you.

Any other business?
a. BAPG Summer field trip to the Niagara Gorge, Paul will forward the email to the list
serve.

Meeting Adjourn: Carolyn Roberts called the meeting to a close.



Respectfully yours,
Joe Tulenko
GGSAC Secretary



